
June 26, 1987

Mar tha Girard, Director
Executive Agencies Division
Office of the Federal Register

Dear Ms. Girard:
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Emergency pub1ication in the Federal ~Re ister is requested for the

enclosed Environmental Assessment f'r Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station Unit No.

2 (NMP-2). The reason for this urgency is that the NMP-2 full power license

if expected to be issued on July 1, 1987 and this notice is required for that

issuance.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

Robert A. Capra, Acting Director
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects, I/II
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